
Please put our Children's Best Interest First by Opposing HB 2942
We have the responsibility to make sure we are putting the very best teachers to serve in our schools as these teachers shape our 
children's future in so many ways. We have many amazing people who have high moral character and have not committed crimes 
ready to teach and influence kids positively, we should be focused on putting them in our classrooms not those who have committed 
crimes. This bill does nothing to benefit the children in schools. It only benefits those convicted criminals that should not be allowed 
to work anywhere near children, much less in a school setting. There are other ways to provide rehabilitation and work opportunities 
without giving them the privilege of working with and around our most precious resource, our children.


